
 

Public Notice of Proposed 
Rule Making 
In accordance with the Interstate Commission for Emergency Medical 

Services Personnel Practice, Rule on Rulemaking, Section 1.4, the 

Commission is seeking public comment for the proposed rule 

amendment of the Interstate Commission for Emergency Medical 

Services Personnel Practice.  

 

Reason for the Proposed Rule 

This rule is an update to previously adopted rules for operations of the 

national EMS Compact by the member states represented on the 

Interstate Commission for EMS Personnel Practice. 

 

Public Hearing Date 

The public hearing date for the proposed rule is June 13, 2023. See 

Commission Meeting Event on the Home page of 

www.emscompact.gov 

 

View Draft Rule 

The proposed rule can be downloaded in PDF format  

 

Public Comment Form 

Public comments are to be submitted via the public comment form. 

Open the public comment form with this link.  

 

 
 

 

https://www.emscompact.gov/
https://mcusercontent.com/780f12058b5824d7ec5ef35dd/files/ff61f02c-8317-c33d-4c1e-e3eb307b934c/1._Draft_Rules_Proposed_Change_Markup_3.2.2023.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=n_NR1YI5q0a63i3cZBbOuf5vSvQesUZMjcdPKKsbkJtUNDZOTjNOOE4yUEJYUjE3RVI1REVJQjhTNi4u
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